
NORTHUMBERLAND HILLS HOSPITAL FOUNDATION THANKS ALL WHO MADE A  

DONATION IN THE MONTH OF JUNE 2024 IN MEMORY OF THE FOLLOWING: 

 

Thank you! 

By honouring the life of a loved one or friend with a gift to the Northumberland Hills Hospital  
Foundation, you are helping make our hospital a centre of excellence in health care. Memorial cards 
are available at the Foundation office, or by contacting Wendy Bridgman, Office and Data Coordinator  
Email: wbridgman@nhh.ca Office Phone: (905) 372-6811 ext. 3066.  To donate to the Northumberland 
Hills Hospital online, please visit www.nhhfoundation.ca—donate now. 

In Memory              

 

Alexander  (Alex) Donald Broomfield 

Beryl May Bridge 

Blair McFadden 

Diane Lorenz 

Diane Anita Morrison 

Donald Gordon Bruce 

Doreen Sproule 

Doris Ada Simonsen 

Earl Charles Cryderman 

Elaine Churchill 

Francis “Frank” John Crowley 

 

 

 

Garth Alexis Waldie 

George Andrew Fitchett 

Jean Murphy 

Joan Mary Barth 

Joseph “Ken” Weaver 

Margaret “Joan” Hubbel 

Michael Ralph Davidson 

Sarahann “Sally” Raymond 

Wayne Clarence Schwantz 

William “Bill” Hiewegan 

 

        


